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Patricia Eng, Project Manager; ;
'" iProject Directorate V

p. Division of Special Projects - III, IV, V and Special Projects'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
"

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington', D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Eng:

In response to your letter of September 27, this constitutes
notification that the Coal-ition for' Safe Power does want toremain on the mailing list for the WNP-1 and WNP-3 facilities.
Frankly, it is difficult for me to understand how the NRC
could:even contemplate removing the Coalition for Safe Power
from the mailing list'considering the fact that.the
organzation is the sole intervenor in the proceedings. The
Coalition-desires.to-continue to receive all informationrelevant to these construction projects.<

For your'information,.the Coalition has changed its name to-
Northwest Environmental Advocates. In addition, I am new the
Executive Director.. Otherwise, our status remains unchanged.
Sincer

.

Nina Bell
Executive Director
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